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Placitas Chamber Member News!

From Our Chamber President - We Need Your Help

As we move into the month of March, the Chamber board is asking for your help in several different areas.
Volunteers are needed for:

Welcome To Placitas sign committee needs additional members
"Sunday by the drink liquor sales" - Blades' Bistro needs our help and support with this strange
law that affects them and will even more so this year with major holidays occurring on Sunday.
The quarterly Meet&Greet for April needs a host location - this is a great opportunity to hav the
chamber at your business location
Placitas Appreciation Day volunteers for planning committee are needed

If you are interested in volunteering your time to help grow the chamber, please email Jennise with your offer,
thoughts, and ideas,or give her a call at 505-331-2288.

And please take a moment to complete a business profile form to enhance your business listing on the
Member page of the chamber website. Email the completed form with up to three images of you or your
business to the chamber webmaster for publishing.

Welcome to Our New Treasurer

The Chamber is pleased to announce that new
member Doug Doll has agreed to serve as the
Chamber treasurer. Doug is new to Placitas and
brings a wealth of knowledge and experience with
him to this position.

Doug and his wife Kristie are residents of Apache
Mesa and are already active in the community.

The Range Cafe Rocks Our January
Meet&Greet!

Thank you to the Range cafe for serving as host to
the January Meet&Greet.  There was some serious
and fun karaoke, with DJ Priscilla at the controls.
Click here to take a look at photos of those brave
souls willing to step up to the mic and belt out their
fav tune!

Mark your calendars now for the April
Meet&Greet on the 19th - location to be announced
soon.

Placitas Chamber Attends the 2017

mailto:jennise@aol.com
http://files.constantcontact.com/360992c5601/e0a2d6ca-a8c9-41bc-8005-da9f1cac2a93.pdf
mailto:webmaster@placitas-chamber.org
http://www.placitas-chamber.org/2017-events-photos.html


Chamber Legislative Reception

On January 23rd, Wendy Salazar and Sandy Poling
attended the annual Chamber Legislative Reception
in Santa Fe, the largest legislative networking event
of the year. This event is attended by chambers of
commerce, business advocacy organizations and
community partners. Sandy reports that there were
"a ton of booths" from various NM chambers, and
that the event offered an opportunity to connect with
other chambers, who offered their help and support
to our chamber.
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